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Please join us on
Saturday October 17, 2015 from 5pm-7pm

for our second annual
an evening to support Ruth Washburn.
Reminisce while touring your old classroom, review our Annual

Report, discover how an entire new generation is flourishing
“the Ruth Washburn way.”

RSVP to 719.636.3084 or director@rwcns.org ~ COOPERATIVE -
NURSERY SCHOOL




